
As a Lane County resident who owns 3 rentals, please note that I am not in 

favor of SB2004-A.  These properties are part of my planed retirement 
program. We have always kept our rents at or below market rates.  I have 

no problem providing a 90 day no cause notice and have done so for the last 
2 years. However, I am apposed  

too forcing the Landlord to pay up to $5,000 in moving expenses!!!  How can 

you justify this?  Vote NO on HS2004-A  
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